
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: SPOC 
Sent: 19 July 2019 09:25 
To:  
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information Request re Common Purpose Training 
 
Dear  
 
I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and 
Crime Commissioner for Humberside on 14 July 2019 in which you request confirmation of whether 
Keith Hunter, the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside, is a Common Purpose Graduate 
and if so, details of which course he attended.   
 
I can advise that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside does not hold any 
information in relation to this matter. 
 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or 
under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for 
an internal review should be made within 40 days and addressed to: 
 
Rachel Cook 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside The Lawns Harland Way Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.   
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Statutory Operations Manager for the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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